
Yolo LAFCo RFP to Prepare the 
Yolo County Water Districts Combined MSR/SOI 

 
Responses to Questions Received on the RFP: 
 
12/4/12  

Question: 
“How many copies would you like? 
For the sample projects, do you want the full project, or just project blurbs? 

 If full projects, can they be portions, or full projects? 

 Would you like them electronically or hard copy? 
Is there an associated cost with this project?” 
 
Response: 
We would like four (4) hard copies of the proposal.   
Regarding the sample study or report (Contents of Proposal #7), only one (1) copy is 
necessary and we would like one complete hard copy (within reason not knowing how 
voluminous the study is). 
There is no established budget specifically for this project.   

 
11/29/12  

Question: 
“In reviewing the RFP I noticed a deadline for submitting the proposal but no mention of 
the start date for the work or when you would like to see the work completed. So when 
do you expect to receive approval to begin work?” 
 
LAFCo Response: 
Ideally, we’d like to have a contract approved by our Commission at the January 24th 
2013 meeting but this date may be too aggressive in which case it would occur at the 
February 28th meeting.  An authorization to proceed is anticipated to promptly follow 
contract approval.  Our goal is to have the MSR/SOI completed in this fiscal year but 
that’s not an absolute. 

 
 


